From: Chandler, Kent (PSC)

To: Bruner, Brandon S (PSC)

Cc: Young, Justin W (PSC); King, Martha J (DLG); Logan Chick; Lyons, John (EEC); Montgomery, Sydney P (CED)
Subject: FW: PSC Case Number 2021-00235

Date: Friday, July 1, 2022 12:17:20 PM

RECEIVED

.l_ JUL 01 2022

Sent: Fr
To: Chandler, Kent (PSC) <Kent.Chandler@ky.gov> PUBLIC SERVICE
Subject: PSC Case Number 2021-00235 COMMISSION

Good afternoon. We hope you are well. Please consider the following in response to the formal
hearing held yesterday on the above referenced case number in Logan County.

We believe the hearing yesterday made this case clear and easy for this commission board to DENY
this construction application from Russellville Solar. The presentation from Russellville Solar, their
attorney, and their witnesses all make the case to DENY this project. They showed no need for this
project, no construction plan to construct this project, no ability to plan this project, no maintenance
of this facility, and no benefit financially or any other benefit to Logan County or Kentucky.

We hope the witnesses were either misinformed or mislead in much of their testimony with
statements such as the Pembroke topsoil will be stripped from the farmland but no harm will come
to the Pembroke farmland. Really.

We greatly thank you for asking about the ability of the Vick Family Trust to access our property and
hope you will share your requested map of this easement with the Trust.

That being said, with the lack of evidence from Russellville Solar yesterday and all the other global
impending factors surrounding this 1500 acre property we respectfully request that you Mister
Chairman and the PSC Sitting Board DENY this proposed construction application. We truly believe
that the board has no valid reason at all to approve this construction application.

Thank you for your time, service, and preservation of our great State of Kentucky.

Kevin and Minerva Westray

Vick Family Trust





